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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
 5 MAR
   1:00 PM
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY MEETING


   CORPUS 

 5 MAR
   7:00 PM
CHOIR WEEKLY EASTER PRACTICE BEGINS – CHURCH           LADS

 7 MAR
   7:00 PM
CC/SL FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING – SHOTT HALL
   LADS

 9 MAR   11:30 AM-1:30 PM
WOMEN TO WOMEN LISTENING CIRCLE WITH LUNCH
   CORPUS

10 MAR
  11:00 AM
STATIONS OF THE CROSS, EACH FRIDAY IN LENT

   CORPUS

10 MAR
   6:30 PM
STATIONS OF THE CROSS, EACH FRIDAY IN LENT
           LADS

12 MAR
   2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS MEETING – SHOTT HALL


   LADS

18 MAR  10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER 

           CORPUS

19 MAR
   9:00 AM
SPAGHETTI DINNER PREPARATION BEGINS – HUBER HALL
   LADS

19 MAR
4:00-5:00 PM
TAIZE EVENING PRAYER


   CORPUS

26 MAR       12:00-5:00 PM
SPAGHETTI DINNER – HUBER HALL                                LADS
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

           5 March/marzo


                     12 March/marzo
   1st):  Genesis (Génesis) 2:7-9; 3: 1-7

        1st): Genesis (Génesis) 12:1-4a                                                                          
    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 50) 51:3-4, 5-6, 12-13, 17           RP):  Psalm (Salmo 32) 33:4-5, 18-19, 20, 22
   2nd):  Romans (Romanos) 5:12-19                   
       2nd):  2 Timothy (2 Timoteo) 1:8b-10                Gospel): Matthew (Mateo) 4:1-11   
             
   Gospel): Matthew (Mateo) 17:1-9
	                                                    ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate tuna for the month of March
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done atún para el mes de marzo
	

	                                 Statistics for the month of January 2017
                         Households served – 157  Clients served – 600  (9 meals per person)
Statistics for 2016
  Households served – 1861   Clients served – 68,760 WOW!!  (9 meals per person)


	


STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
Offertory Collection February 18/19, 2017           Offertory Collection February 25/26, 2017

CC     39 env.     $1,364.00



CC    35 env.     $1,499.00



SL     39 env.     $1,520.00                           SL    42 env.     $2,203.00
[image: image5.wmf] ANNUAL ST. LADISLAS SPAGHETTI DINNER

The annual St. Ladislas Spaghetti Dinner will be on Sunday, March 26th from 12:00 noon until 5:00 p.m. in Huber Hall. Adult meals are $8.00 and Child or Senior meals are $5.00.  The dinner includes spaghetti, homemade meatballs and sauce, salad, bread, dessert and beverage.  Carryout meals are available. We will also have a raffle.  For more information, call Mary Beth Krecsmar, 614-491-6275. All are welcome.  Please join us!

                                CENA ANUAL DE ESPAGUETIS EN ST LADISLAO
La cena anual de Spaghetti de St. Ladislas será el domingo, 26 de marzo de 12:00 hasta las 5:00 pm en Huber Hall. Las comidas para adultos son de $ 8.00 y las comidas para niños o mayores son de $ 5.00. La cena incluye espaguetis, albóndigas caseras y salsa, ensalada, pan, postre y bebida. Las comidas de salida están disponibles. También tendremos una rifa. Para más información, llame a Mary Beth Krecsmar, 614-491-6275. Todos son bienvenidos. ¡Por favor únete a nosotros!
                                    HAPPY BIRTHDAY
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“A Sacred Trust”



Many of our special seniors (75 and over) are celebrating March birthdays:
	Mrs.
	Marie
	Fournier
	3
	
	
	Mrs.
	Patricia
	Zerkle
	17
	

	Mr.
	Willis
	Howard
	17
	
	
	Mr.
	Paul
	Sullivan
	20
	


REST IN PEACE

[image: image7.wmf]Please remember in your prayers Deacon Frank McDevitt, who served for many years at St. Ladislas until 1999, Phyllis Culley, wife of SL parishioner Tom Culley; Ollie Banks, mother-in-law of CC parishioner May Banks, Charlotte Perry, former CC parishioner, who died and were buried.                    "May the Perpetual Light shine upon them.”
Por favor recuerde en sus oraciones el Diácono Frank McDevitt, quien sirvió por muchos años en St.     Ladislas hasta 1999, Phyllis Culley, Ollie Banks, yCharlotte Perry, que murió y fue enterrada.                                                                    "Que la Luz Perpetua brille sobre ellos".

POPE FRANCIS - FROM HIS MESSAGE FOR LENT 2017
“Lent is a new beginning, a path leading to the certain goal of Easter, Christ’s victory over death. This season urgently calls us to conversion. Christians are asked to return to God “with all their hearts” (Joel 2:12), to refuse to settle for mediocrity and to grow in friendship with the Lord. Jesus is the faithful friend who never abandons us. Even when we sin, he patiently awaits our return; by that patient expectation, he shows us his readiness to forgive.”  -  “The Word is a gift.  Other persons are a gift.”
             PAPÁ FRANCISCO- DESDE SU MENSAJE PARA LA CUARESMA 2017
"La Cuaresma es un nuevo comienzo, un camino que conduce a la meta de la Pascua, la victoria de Cristo sobre la muerte. Esta temporada nos llama con urgencia a la conversión. A los cristianos se les pide que regresen a Dios "con todo su corazón" (Joel 2:12), para negarse a conformarse con la mediocridad y crecer en amistad con el Señor. Jesús es el amigo fiel que nunca nos abandona. Incluso cuando pecamos, él espera pacientemente nuestro regreso; Por esa paciente expectativa, nos muestra su disposición a perdonar. "-" La Palabra es un don. Otras personas son un regalo.
40 DAYS FOR LIFE IS MARCH 1ST TO APRIL 9TH
Faithful believers are praying that this effort will mark the beginning of the end of abortion in America.  This peaceful prayer vigil will take place at an abortion facility in Columbus.  Participants are asked to volunteer for one-hour shifts and sign a statement of peace.  For details, visit www.40daysforlife.com/columbus.
                        40 DÍAS POR VIDA ES DEL 1 DE MARZO AL 9 DE ABRIL
Los creyentes fieles están orando para que este esfuerzo marque el comienzo del fin del aborto en América. Esta pacífica vigilia de oración tendrá lugar en una instalación de aborto en Columbus. Se pide a los participantes que se ofrezcan voluntariamente para turnos de una hora y que firmen una declaración de paz. Para más detalles, visite www.40daysforlife.com/columbus.
ST. MICHAEL LENTEN FISH FRY DINNERS AND DRIVE THRU SERVICE
On Fridays, from 5:00 p.m. until 8:00 p.m. at St. Michael Church, 5750 North High St. Worthington, from March 3rd to April 7th there will be a Fish Dinner.  The Cost for a Regular Meal is $9.00, a Small Meal, $7.00. A Macaroni & Cheese Dinner is also available for $7.00.   All dinners include fries, cole slaw or apple sauce, roll and beverage.  Clam chowder and desserts are available for $1.00 each. DRIVE THRU SERVICE and Carryout are also available.  Sponsored by St. Michael Council 11445 Knights of Columbus.  For more information call 614-885-7814.

                      SPRING CLEAN UP

St. Joseph, Resurrection, Holy Cross and Mt. Calvary Catholic Cemeteries will begin removing wintertime decorations beginning Monday, March 6th, weather permitting.  Families are advised to remove any personal keepsakes they wish to retain as soon as possible.
                     LIMPIEZA DE VERANO
San José, Resurrección, Santa Cruz y Monte. Los cementerios católicos de Calvary comenzarán a retirar las decoraciones de invierno comenzando el lunes, 6 de marzo, si el tiempo lo permite. Se aconseja a las familias que retiren cualquier recuerdo personal que deseen retener lo antes posible.
spirit of hope GALA OF CATHOLIC SOCIAL SERVICES

will be held on Saturday, March 11th at 6:30 p.m. at the Hilton Columbus Downtown, 401 N. High St.  The annual event benefits Catholic Social Services’ fourteen programs designed to strengthen individuals and families, provide crisis relief, and help seniors age with grace and independence in the 23 counties of Central and Southern Ohio.  To purchase tickets, call (614) 221-5891 or visit www.colscss.org. 

MARCH IS DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES MONTH
The National Catholic Partnership on Disability (NCPD) facilitates the implementation of the Pastoral Statement of U.S. Catholic Bishops on People with Disabilities by calling for inclusion of people with disabilities in the life of the Church and society.  NCPD resources can be found at www.ncpd.org.  

GOD’S CREATION, OUR COMMON HOME

All are invited to Bishop Campbell’s presentation, “God’s Creation, Our Common Home,” where he will reflect on the encyclical Laudato Si, which speaks of our relationship with God through creation.  He will discuss the social, environmental, and moral issues facing all creatures of God, and will speak about the great suffering caused by the opiate addiction crisis.  Join with Bishop Campbell in exploring, embracing, and acting on the true beauty and grandeur of God's gift to us!  Presentations will be held:

•             Monday, March 13, 7-9 p.m., St. Francis de Sales Parish, Newark 

•             Tuesday, March 14, 7-9 p.m., St. Peter Parish, Columbus

•             Thursday, March 16, 7-9 p.m., Bishop Ready High School, Columbus

•             Saturday, March 18, 9:30-11:30 a.m., Notre Dame High School, Portsmouth

All are invited to attend!  For additional information, contact Ellen at the Office of Development and Planning at 614-241-2550 or eweilbacher@columbuscatholic.org.
"EMPOWERED FOR MINISTRY" MEN'S AND WOMEN'S RETREAT
Come away March 17th through 19th at St. Therese Retreat Center for the Lord to minister to you personally, receive knowledge/practice in spiritual gifts to enrich your vocation, and prayer for breakthrough empowerment.  Choose from breakout sessions for prayer ministry, evangelization, prophetic word gifts, leadership, or the gift of teaching. Includes a Healing Mass with Fr. John Raphael "JR" Hadnagy, O.F.M. Conv., Carey, Ohio, Sunday Vigil Mass with Fr. Bill Hritsko, Buckeye Lake, Reconciliation, praise music led by Yglesias Worship and a few surprises for fun! Sponsored by Columbus Catholic Renewal.  For information or to register, see www.ccrcolumbus.org or call 614-582-1721.

EXECUTIVE ORDERS
With the new federal administration, there has been considerable discussion about executive orders or potential executive orders about which U.S. Catholic leaders have made statements.  To read these statements, visit http://www.usccb.org/news/index.cfm.
LENTEN MORNING OF REFLECTIONS

Please join us at the Sts. Peter and Paul Retreat Center along with our facilitator, Sr. Louis Passeri for “I THIRST” (John 19:28) for YOUR love.  On the cross Jesus uttered the words, “I THIRST” (John 19:28).  No doubt, He was thirsty for water.  However, His love for us is so great; it seeks an ever deeper response of love from each of us.  We are thirsty, too, for the living water which Jesus promised.  Come and pray and reflect on this loving relationship between God and ourselves on Saturday, March 18th from 9:00 a.m.–12:00 p.m. at Sts. Peter and Paul Retreat Center, 2734 Seminary Road SE Newark.  The cost is $20.00 which includes continental breakfast. Please register by phone (740)928-4246 or info@stspeterandpaulretreatcenter.org or www.stspeterandpaulretreatcenter.com
SONS OF ITALY COLUMBUS LODGE

The Sons of Italy Columbus Lodge is hosting a traditional feast of St. Joseph table celebration, Saturday, March 18th at La Scala  Restaurant beginning at 7:00 p.m.  Music will be provided by Ray Massa.  The cost is $35.00 per person which includes dinner.  Money raised from this event will support the St. Francis Center.  We ask all to bring a grocery bag of non-perishables for their food bank.  Call Sos Codispoti for reservations at 614-582-7366 or email soscod@cs.com
THE SEVEN DEADLY SINS VS. LIFE TO THE FULL

“The Seven Deadly Sins vs. Life to the Full” is the theme of the Diocesan Council of Catholic Women’s annual Women’s Silent Retreat, to be held March 31st - April 2nd, from 5:30 p.m. Friday to Noon Sunday, at the St. Therese Retreat Center, 5277 E. Broad St. Retreat presenter is Father Charles Shonk, OP.  Retreat cost is $115.00. Registration deadline is March 22nd. $50.00 is due with registration, and the balance is due Friday night. To learn more, visit www.dccw.colsdioc.org or contact Mickey McCormick at 614-228-8601 or mmccormick@columbuscatholic.org.
THE VOCATION OF AGRICULTURE: TO TILL & KEEP GOD’S CREATION
Will be on Saturday, March 25th, from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., at St. Joseph Parish Hall, Plain City.  Please join with Catholic rural leaders throughout Ohio for dialogue and reflection upon the vocation of being a farmer.  Panelists from the fields of faith formation, agribusiness, environment, and public policy will be there.  If interested in attending, contact Social Concerns at 614-241-2540 or socmailbox@columbuscatholic.org. 
13TH ANNUAL LECTURE ON WORLD RELIGIONS AND INTERRELIGIOUS RELATIONS

Ralston Deffenbaugh, with The Lutheran World Federation, will present “Liberated by God’s Grace: What It Means to Be Lutheran in Today’s Multireligious World” during the 13th Annual Lecture on World Religions and Interreligious Relations, sponsored by the Theological Consortium of Greater Columbus. The lecture, free and open to the public, will be held at 7:00 pm on Thursday, March 30th in the Gloria Dei Worship Center at Trinity Lutheran Seminary.  The Theological Consortium of Greater Columbus is a collaborative effort of the Methodist Theological School, Pontifical College Josephinum, and Trinity Lutheran Seminary. For information contact Dr. Paul Numrich, professor in the Consortium, at 740-362-3443 or pnumrich@TLSohio.edu.
EACH DAY IS A BLESSING

We are called to love God and one another. That is our primary vocation. The reason we rise in the morning and the purpose of our life on earth is to learn how to receive God’s love and then share it. God’s gift of life to you each morning is a sign that He has a mission for you that day.

— from Tweet Inspiration
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